
328th Infantry Combat Team 
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George Fisher

Army Specialized Training Program
Providence College

October 10/00
LTC Steven T. McGonagle 
US Army Cadet Command 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918
Dear Steven:

We are leaving for sunny Florida today but I 
had to write this note. It was indeed a pleasure to 
visit the campus again and thank you and your staff 
for your hospitality and most cordial welcome.

When we returned, I contacted many of our 
ASTP alumni and described the events and the construction 
of the new beautiful Chapel.

They all were unanimous...when you commission 
the new officers in the Chapel in May, we all would 
welcome the opportunity to participate. Perhaps we 
could have a ceremony re-dedicating our plaque in its 
permanent resting place. It is comforting to know our 
buddies who made the supreme sacrifice will be memorialized 
forever at Providence College.

Accordingly, when you have a firm date, please 
advise and I will "start the ball rolling".

Cordially,
PS I am enclosing an article that may be of interest.
PPS. If the date is around the 3rd week of May, we can 

anticipate about 30 -40 ASTP alumni to attend!
( They would prefer any date after May 20th)

George




